
Supervisor of the FVSD Driving School – Floyd Hann 

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Floyd Hann as the 

Supervisor of the Fort Vermilion School Division Driving School effective 

September 1, 2021.  The Fort Vermilion School Division is excited to 

expand the FVSD Driving School offering MELT Class 1, MELT Class 2 and 

Class 5 driver’s license training, S & Q Endorsement as well as First 

Aid/CPR training.  Floyd joined FVSD in 2008 as an administrator and is 

currently completing his certification. 

“This is a very exciting adventure for me!  With 36 years just about complete 

as a Teacher/Administrator, this will likely be my last post on my journey as 

an educator.  The opportunity to train our own bus drivers, and provide driver and First Aid/CPR 

training to the whole Division and surrounding communities will be very rewarding.  I am looking 

forward to this wonderful opportunity.” 


